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Kelton House Museum and Garden Seeking Volunteer Docents

Give historic tours in a beautiful 19th century environment

(Columbus, March 31, 2015) --  The Kelton House Museum, a community service of the Junior League of Columbus, is seeking trainees to give tours of the Museum.

The Kelton House is a Victorian-era museum restored, maintained and managed by the Junior League of Columbus. Costumed docents give tours to adults and children that focus on everyday life during the Victorian era, local history, the Underground Railroad and the Kelton family. The home was essentially unaltered during the 120 years when three generations of the Kelton family occupied it.  There is a substantial collection of original family furniture, garments, decorative accessories and family records.

Training date: Saturday, April 25, 2015
9:00 am – 1:00 pm
Training includes an extensive docent manual, and tour scripts. You will shadow experienced docents until you are ready to solo. Monthly docent chats (informal group trainings) provide a wonderful opportunity to continually discover and share.

Volunteer Requirements: (Tours available days, evenings and weekends).
· Volunteer six times per year (Tours available days, evenings and weekends.)
· Become a Friend of the Kelton House.

· Attend two Docent Chats annually
Benefits:
· Learn about Victorian life in a beautiful historic environment.
· Gain experience in public speaking
· Enjoy the camaraderie of like-minded individuals.

· Perform a community service.

Contact Georgeanne Reuter, Museum Director, at 464-2022 or keltonhouse@cs.com, or Ann DeWitt at ann_dewitt@hotmail.com for more information or to register.
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